
Agenda item 7(v) 

 

Extract from the minutes of the Licensing Committee meeting on 14 November 

2018 

 

73.  Gambling Policy 

 

The Committee considered a report from Mr Ruder, Licensing, Food & Safety Manager, 

with regard to approving the Gambling Policy following the end of a consultation period. 

 

Mr Ruder informed the Committee that no representations had been made within the 

consultation period and the Committee were therefore being asked to agree the draft 

Policy and propose its adoption to full Council on 6 December 2018. 

 

RESOLVED that the draft Policy be agreed and recommended to full Council for 

adoption and implementation with effect from 31 January 2019. 

 

 


